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TOLA Theatre Conference 
A conference on Theatre in the Americas is being planned by TOLA (Theatre 

of Latin America) for this coming fall at the Eugene O'Neill Center in Water-
ford, Connecticut, with additional sites under consideration for expanded and 
related activities. 

The event, the first of its kind in the western hemisphere, will bring together 
individuals and groups from theatre communities representing the nations of 
Latin America, Canada and the U.S. for workshops, discussions, performances 
and exhibits. The conference is designed to provide an arena for greater under­
standing between the nations of the Western hemisphere by creating a productive 
environment among artists to explore their own and each others professional ideas. 

As an extended service to the individuals and groups represented at the con­
ference, TOLA will arrange performance and lecture tours at universities through­
out the country. 

For further information on the conference write TOLA, Theatre of Latin 
America, 1860 Broadway, New York, New York 10023. 


